Assunta Ferrante

From: Rosemary Forte Santos

Sent: Friday, February 25, 2022 4:41 PM

To: Rosanna DeFrancesca
Cc: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: [External] OPPOSING Proposed Development 3812 Major Mackenzie

We strongly oppose this development being built in our subdivision. We are already way too congested. Traffic coming in an out of the subdivision already very busy making it unsafe and very inconvenient / frustrating.

Thank you,

Rosemary Santos and Bryan Santos

Cormorant Crescent, Woodbridge, ON

Sent from Mail for Windows

COMMUNICATION C251

ITEM NO. 4

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE (PUBLIC MEETING)

March 1, 2022